Monthly Report WWLFC November 2020




 Wycombe Ladies.

The positive news that they will start playing again on December 13th away to Abingdon United, followed by two home games, December 20th v Winchester Flyers and January 10th v Ascot United. 
It would be good to see a few Blues supporters at the home games so spread the word please.

                                                                                  
Regards to all, stay safe.

David  

David Roberton

